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Although I do not believe in taxing income, I do believe we should pay to support our 

infrastructure and some specific types of programs.  I would like to see a system that 

actually guarantees that each person pays taxes according to how much they can afford.  

Whether they receive their income legally or illegally, like people who exist on illicit 

sales or workers who get paid "under the table."  If their money was available to be taxed

that would increase tax revenues overall by a significant amount. Unfortunately,

the way our system is set up now people can easily circumvent (lie) the system to pay 

less than they should be paying. Which I think sets a bad precedent for everyone.

Not to mention the fact that our economy goes into stasis every year for at least a month 

prior to April 15th while everyone runs around trying to get their taxes done.  Which then 

effects public sector budget cycles.  If taxes were gathered on a monthly basis it 

would also give a constant revenue stream for public programs. 

Regards,

Susan Tipton

